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2015 Winter Business Meeting Minutes 

Discovery A, Hyatt Regency, Indianapolis, IN February 8, 2015 

 
The North Central Division’s Walleye Technical Committee met on Sunday, February 8, 2015 in Discovery A at the 
Hyatt Regency, Indianapolis, IN.  Chair Schultz called the meeting to order at 3:00 PM with approximately 15 
people in attendance. Chair Schultz welcomed attendees and introductions were made.  Minutes from the July 23 – 
24 2014 summer meeting held in La Crosse, WI in conjunction with the Esocid and Centrarchid Technical 
Committees were not available for review. 
 
Chair Schultz asked for the agenda to be reviewed.  After no additions or corrections were made the agenda was 
approved by Jason Doll, seconded by Steve Gilbert. 
 

Old Business 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  
 
Chair Schultz provided and discussed the treasurer’s report with attendees: 
 

2014 WTC Description Expenses Deposits Balance 
 1-Jan 

   
13,469.62 

 

      2-Jan plaque $25.00 
   21-Aug meeting $1,812.69 $1,764.58 

  

      

      
31-Dec 

ytd 
interest   $53.71   

 

  
$1,837.69 $1,818.29 13,450.22 

 

      After no additions or corrections were made the agenda was approved by Jason Doll, seconded by Steve Gilbert. 
 
Sander Travel Award:  
  
Andrew Carlson, Dakota Chapter, was presented with $100 checks from the WTC and the Dakota Chapter for 
attendance to the meeting. 
 
State and Provincial Reports: 
 
The following attendees presented updates on current projects: 
 
Indiana, Jason Doll and Dave Kittaka:  
 

Jason encouraged members to attend his presentation titled “Monroe Reservoir Walleye Yield-Per-Recruit 
Modeling” Monday afternoon.  Jason and Dave led a discussion on creels and walleye marking in Indiana 
impoundments. 

 
Wisconsin, Steve Gilbert:  



 



 





 



 
Iowa, Randy Schultz and Rebecca Krogman:   

Iowa is beginning to evaluate cost-effectiveness of producing advanced fingerling walleye based on their  survival, 
and the evaluation of walleye loss at reservoirs, specifically Rathbun Reservoir.  Interior river and stream research 
is focused on evaluating river stocking strategies.  Rebecca discussed her walleye stocking evaluations on seven 
southern Iowa impoundments. 

 

New Business 

WTC Secretary:   

The Chair informed members that Donna Muhm had recently retired, having served 14 years as WTC Secretary.  
Donna’s long standing dedication to the WTC was acknowledged with a Certificate of Appreciation from the WTC 
and the NCD’s Meritorious Service Award.  With Donna’s retirement, the Chair appointed Hilary Meyer, Past WTC 
Chair, to the vacant WTC Secretary position. 

Procedures Manual:   

Past Chair and Secretary/Treasurer Hilary Meyer will be working on an update of the WTC Procedures Manual.  
Chair Schultz encouraged anyone with an interest in helping update the manual to contact Hilary. 

Summer Meetings:  

The Chair presented an update on the Summer 2015 meeting to be held in Brookings, and the potential of having 
the 2016 Summer meeting in Chicago, led by incoming Chair John Bruner. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:45 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Randy Schultz 
Chair, Walleye Technical Committee 


